
Beverly Hills Horseshoe Club to Host 
Florida State Horseshoe Pitchers 

Championship Tournament 
 

The Beverly Hills Horseshoe Club  is hosting the 58th Annual Florida 
State Horseshoe Pitchers Championship Tournament on Wednesday 
through Saturday, April 18-21.  Competition play will commence 
Wednesday afternoon and continue through Saturday evening.   
 
The Club anticipates over 150 players to be competing which include 
returning champions, returning competitors, Hall of Fame inductees 
and new competitors.     

Beverly Hills Horseshoe Club is located at 44 civic circle in Beverly Hills 

Tournament entries are at capacity to compete on our 24 blue clay 
courts right next to Beverly Hills Lake where there is a lot of wooded 
area with a lot of parking. Spectators are welcome and admission is 
free. 

 
 
 


